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This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

Status Update for Request #2022-ICFO-14041

donotreply@hq.dhs.gov <donotreply@hq.dhs.gov>
Tue 5/3/2022 6:55 PM
To: Rebecca Sheff <rsheff@aclu-nm.org>

Dear Rebecca Sheff, 

The status of your ICE FOIA request #2022-ICFO-14041 has been updated to the following status 
'Received'. To log into the Department of Homeland Security PAL click on the Application URL below.


https://foiarequest.dhs.gov/


Sincerely, 
DHS
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